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This week we have been super impressed 
with how well the year 6’s have approached 
their SATs tests. They have shown us 
resilience, hard work, 100% effort and have 
been in very good spirits throughout the 
week. We are so proud of all of them! 
 
Year 5 have been studying the Tudors this 
term and have made a 3-D model of Lady 
Jane Grey who ruled for just 9 days! The 
children have been fascinated by the 
historical events they have learnt and have 
been keen to share the knowledge at every 
opportunity. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Sports Events 
 
Our year 4 footballers took part in a 
tournament this week at Margate Football 
Club. Congratulations to all of them for their 
great performances; a special mention to 
Charlie who was awarded Bromstone’s Man 
of the Match. Well done to Charlie, Mason, 
Arthur, Ellis, Theo, Harrison, Stanley, 
George and Yusuf. 

 
Upcoming Events 

Year R Sports Day 23rd June (am – times to 

be confirmed)  

Years 1, 2 and 3 Sports Day 29th June (am 

for inclusive events, pm for competitive 

events. Parents will be informed if their child 

is competing in the afternoon events). 

Years 4, 5 and 6 Sports Day 30th June (am 

for inclusive events, pm for competitive 

events. Parents will be informed if their child 

is competing in the afternoon events). 
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Inset days for next academic year 

1st September 2023 

2nd January 2024 

15th April 2024 

22nd and 23rd July 2024 

Reminders for families 

Please click here to access our uniform 

policy. If there are any issues at all with 

uniform or PE kit please feel free to contact 

our Family Liaison Officer, Nichola Sturges.  

The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. 
We will be promptly shutting the gates at 
8.50am. Please ensure that your children are 
on time. 

Breakfast Club 
 
This is a reminder that Breakfast Club 
starts at 8am, please arrive for an 8am 
entry as that is when the gates are opened 
for all of the children for 5 minutes. If for 
any reason you are running late, please can 
you buzz and wait to be let through the gate.  
 
Please do not accompany your child in to 
breakfast club. If you think your child may 
need assistance coming in please let us 
know when you buzz through. 
 

Clubs 

Please check the website for this term’s after 

school clubs School Clubs 

For more information and news please visit 
our website. 

If you need to talk to a member of staff 
please phone the office or email 
hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 

 

https://bromstone.ovw5.juniperwebsites.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=84&type=pdf
https://bromstone.ovw5.juniperwebsites.co.uk/page/?title=School+Clubs&pid=21
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/

